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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you all had a lovely Christmas break, we would like to wish all our families 

a very Happy New Year. 

It has been lovely to welcome the children back this week, as always they have 

come back eager and ready to learn.  I can’t believe it is Friday already!  We have 

lots of exciting trips and experiences planned for this term and are really excited to 

be starting the new term. 

There seems to be some conflicting advice currently regarding attendance and 

keeping children off school if they are unwell. We are at that time of year when 

coughs and colds are prevalent and we know that parents make sensible decisions 

about when to send their child / children to school.  As a school we continue to have 

stringent hygiene procedures in place as we have since COVID.   

Attendance remains a national priority for all children, as we know this has a direct 

impact on their attainment. 

The current advice is: 

Coughs and colds 

It's fine to send your child to school with a minor cough or common cold. But if they 

have a fever, keep them off school until the fever goes. 

Encourage your child to throw away any used tissues and to wash their hands  

regularly. 

High temperature 

If your child has a high temperature, keep them off school until it goes away. 

Click on the links to find out more. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

 

Mrs V Fenemore 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/cough/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/common-cold/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/fever-in-children/


 

 

Reminder: Before School Club bookings must be made one 

week in advance via the Dinners Section of the Gateway 

DIARY DATES 
W/C 9TH JANUARY 2023 

 

Daily 

 

 8.00am Deadline for booking school meals on the Gateway 

Monday 9th January 

 

 PE lessons today: Class 2 

 

Tuesday 10th January 

 

 PE lessons today: Class 1 

 

Wednesday 11th Jan 
 PE lessons today: Class 2 

 9.30am-11.00am Preschool Stay & Play 

Thursday 12th January 
 

 

Friday 13th January  PE lessons today: Class 1 

Emails sent this week:  After School Club for Spring. Skern Lodge—Instalment Reminder. Preschool Newsletter & 

Topic Web. Class 1 Newsletter Spring Term. Class 2 Newsletter Spring Term. 



 

 

WINTER MENU 
  

Daily deadline for orders: 8am 



 

 

 
 

 

ATTENDANCE 



 

 

You may be eligible for pupil premium funding for 

Kings Nympton Primary School, which entitles 

your child/ren to receive Free School Meals.  

If your circumstances have changed and you are now in receipt of one or more 

of the following: 

 Universal credit (provided you have a net income of £7400 or less) 

 Income support 

 Income-based jobseekers’ allowance 

 Income-related employment and support allowance 

 Support under Part IV of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 The guaranteed element of state pension credit 

 Child tax credit, provided that you are not also entitled to working tax credit 

and have an annual gross income of £16,190 or less 

It takes less than a minute to apply.  

Visit the Citizen Portal Devon  

https://oneonline.devon.gov.uk/CCsCitizenPortal_LIVE 

or call the Education Helpline on 0345 155 1019. 

If eligible, please send a screenshot  

of your confirmation to  

admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk 

Families with children in Class 1 who 

are eligible are encouraged to apply 

as the funding is in addition to      

Universal Free School Meals! 

https://oneonline.devon.gov.uk/CCsCitizenPortal_LIVE

